
A SPECIAL MEETING OF 
THE KENOSHA UNIFIED SCHOOL BOARD 

HELD JUNE 3, 2013 
   
 A special meeting of the Kenosha Unified School Board was held on Monday, 
June 3, 2013, at 5:00 P.M. 



 National Insurance Services as the Long Term Disability provider, a 100% 
employer paid option. 
 

 Cancellation of Long Term Care policy for all active employees.  Recommend a six 



 Breakdown of savings to KUSD fo6he2TT2 1 TMt



Roll Call vote: Ayes:  Mrs. Taube, Mr. Flood, Mr. Nuzzo, Mrs. Snyder, Mrs. Coleman, 
and Ms. Stevens.  Noes:  None.   Mr. Bryan abstained.  Motion passed unanimously. 
 
 Mrs. Snyder moved to adjourn the meeting.  Mrs. Coleman seconded.  
Unanimously approved. 
 
 Meeting adjourned at 7:35 P.M. 
 

Stacy Schroeder Busby 
School Board Secretary 


